DoNALD R. INGALLS

ATTORNEY AT LAW

HP Associates, Inc. December 8, 2009
31139 Via Colinas, #204

Westlake Village, CA 91362

Attn: Bruce Parton

Dear Bruce,

Just a quick note of thanks for all your efforts in rebuilding our home. A house fire
is one of the real traumas in anyone's life and now that the ordeal is over, we feel very
fortunate to have had HP as our contractor.

You proceeded with the construction process quickly and professionally, were very
organized and receptive to our ideas. We appreciate your effort in clearly explaining
what was being done and why. Betty and [ are very pleased with the finished product that
is updated, functional and beautiful.

It is with the uuuob{‘ uu’ ence: 'Hat we Wuul . 6rﬁmeﬁd' _y.fau"‘tc anyone facing - |
rebuilding their home. We know that they will be very happy with choosing you and very

pleased with the result.

_ Sincerely yours,
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